Sample letter to the editor

John Walker

123 Stroll Street

Neighbourhood VIC 3333

Phone: 03 9999 9999

To the editor:

Perhaps today’s article about safety concerns caused by cars picking up and dropping off children outside the Neighbourhood Public School missed the point. 


While I’m not a member of the ‘I had to walk five miles to school in the snow with no shoes’ brigade, I did wonder: why are so many children arriving at school by car? 


The Australian National Children’s Nutrition and Physical Activity Survey recently revealed that 23 per cent of Australian children aged two to 16 are overweight or obese. The current level of carbon emissions from cars is major current concern, too.


Encouraging children to walk to school might well be a solution: reducing traffic outside the school, increasing physical activity and reducing our impact on the environment. Safety is a common concern – but the more we all walk, the safer our streets become, because there are more people around and fewer cars on the road.

As the Chair of our local Neighbourhood Walks group, I’d be more than happy to work with the staff, students and families of Neighbourhood School – or anyone else – to make our area safer, more comfortable and more inviting to walk around. We might just solve a few problems in the process.

John Walker, Neighbourhood Walks
Always include contact details so that the publication can verify that you actually wrote the letter.





Published letters tend to respond to specific articles – and you must respond right away. \





Gentle humour can be more effective than finger shaking or earnestness.





Use facts and figures to back up your argument, if possible.





Offer solutions, and be polite and positive, rather than simply criticising other’s ideas.





Include your ‘qualification’ for writing, and invite other people to get involved.





Keep it short – 200 words or less – and spell check and proof read before you send.








